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ST. OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Council Avenue, Ashton-In-Makerfield, Wigan, WN4 9AZ
Email: enquiries@saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk
www.stoswaldswigan.co.uk
Telephone: 01942 724820        Fax: 01942 726874

Headteacher: Mrs J. Hassan

Tuesday 19th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                Schools received an email last night from Wigan LA advising that we only plan to possibly re-open to some children from 8th June and so our YR pupils will not now be returning until at least that date. School will be contacting the parents of children in YR directly with more information about their possible return when we have our final plans in place. Year 1 and Year 6 parents will be contacted at a later date when we are able to accommodate more pupils in school. 

It is important to note that the Government have said schools will only start to re-open when it is safe to do so and when all 5 tests set out, have been met. To date this is not the case.

I will keep you informed as further information becomes available. 

Mrs J Hassan   Headteacher
Mrs L Morgan –Hillam   Deputy Headteacher
Mr C Goulding   Assistant Headteacher

“LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER”
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